Written Testimony for SB611 and HB782

Hi, I am submitting my written opposition for the above referenced bills.
As a mother of an 11 year old that has Autism as well as several
autoimmune diseases, I find these bills to be gross over step into our
parenting. With these proposed bills it eliminates the parent’s
involvement and makes it impossible for them to intervene medically if
necessary. This is now what we need and is not in the best interests of
our children. Please oppose this bill.

Jennifer DelLarosa
jennifer@jenniferdelarosa.rocks




